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Hello CNRE,
 
It has come to our attention that the Society of Wetland Scientists (SWS) website is currently serving
up Ransomware and I know that a few of you out there may visit that site occasionally as a resource. 
There is also a possibility that the www.dot.wildlife.dot.org website may be serving up Ransomware
as well but this has yet to be confirmed.  Thanks.
 
Lon
 
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
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